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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 460
Committee: Boards, Agencies and Commissions Sponsor: Representative Ben Robbins

Analyst: Mathieu Fuller Date: 04/29/2024

House Bill 460 as introduced would prohibit certain state governmental entities from

purchasing or acquiring any real property effective June 1, 2024. 

This bill could also increase the year-end balance of the State General Fund (SGF) for Fiscal

year 2024 by an estimated $75,000 by requiring the unencumbered and unexpended balances of

the Funeral Board Property Acquisition Fund and the Home Builders Property Acquisition Fund

to revert to the SGF. As of April 1, 2024, the unencumbered and unexpended balances of these

funds were $60,715.45 and $14,722.89, respectively. 


